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In support of transmission related improvements, regarding capacity, organization 

and structure. This relatively “ unsexy” legislation is foundational and will strengthen 

Oregon’s electricity planning.  GETs should become part of utility IRPs and OPUC 

review. It will be innovative and ultimately cost-saving.  

I encourage your support. 

Thank you, 

Inga Fisher Williams, Portland 


